The three ladies from Castlederg Surgery have completed the 2013 BUPA Great North Run.
Mrs Susan Young, Mrs Margaret Cummings and Dr Linda King (standing right of the group) ran
this year in the world's biggest half marathon, which took place on 15th September 2013 from
Newcastle to South Shields.

The trio chose Cancer Research UK as their charity and asked for sponsorship from family and
friends to boost the funds. This has been done and the generosity of the Castlederg people
has been truly outstanding.

The local cancer research committee also gave their backing to Susan, Margaret and Linda and
met up with the trio recently to congratulate them and voice their thanks in person.
Currently the figure stands at £3000 with donations still being received.

Cancer Research UK receives no Government funding so we rely entirely on the public — with-
out the generosity and dedication of the general public we would not be able to continue to

make progress against cancer.



